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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group 3 

Question No.  68 

Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

1) How many women are employed the Office? As a percentage of all staff, how many are women? 

 

2) How many people who identify as Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander are employed by the 

Office? As a percentage of all staff, how many identify as Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander? 

 

3) Have any new appointments of senior staff been made within the Office since the new 

government was formed?  

 

If so, who were they? How were they appointed? When do they start? 

 

4) Have any voluntary redundancies been offered or made? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1) 357 women, 70.28% of all staff 

2) 3 people, 0.59% of all staff 

3) No 

4) No 

 

 


